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 Camilla OBJ2014/6438/P 03/11/2014  23:07:30 I object to the increased height of this building. It should be exactly the same height as the 

neighbouring site to maintain continuity. It's bulky enough as it is. It will partially obscure the view I 

have of the London skyline as my flat faces side on to the site. 

The living wall would be a great goodwill gesture to the locals who's light and views will be 

downgraded. 

Please confirm no parking will be given to the new residents.

161c queens 

crescent

Kentish town

NW5 4EA

 Nargis Rahman OBJ2014/6438/P 01/11/2014  12:34:02 I would like to object to the new planning development at 47 Allcroft Road. I want to object on the 

grounds that the new building will block light not only into my garden, but also my home. Also, the 

building will invade the privacy of my garden. Furthermore, the living wall will not be built, although 

they promised to build it, so I will be face-to-face with a four storey brick wall, and the building will 

not be environmentally friendly. Finally, the new planning permissions will allow the building to be 

bigger than the rest of the surrounding houses, however, we weren't consulted, so I didn't even know 

about it until I received a letter about it, something which I'm not very pleased about.

121 Weedington 

Road

 Gertrud 

Malmersjo

COMMNT2014/6438/P 02/11/2014  11:40:09 I object to the increase of the  height of the building by 600mm. This is a substantial increase to an 

already high building. The current proposed hight is higher than most buildings in the street and will set 

a future precedent. It will represent a significant loss of light for me and will invalidate their previous 

sun/day light report. Considering the well being of others in terms of light and the hights of the 

buildings overall in the area, this is excessive.

Flat 12

129 Weedington 

Rd

NW5 4DX
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